KS1 visit Big Sheep Little Cow

Last week, Transition and Lower 1 visited Big Sheep Little Cow in Bedale as a way of marking
the end of a brilliant year!

We took part in lots of fantastic activities including driving quadbikes and racing go karts! The
children loved the bumpy barrel train ride and racing down the slides in the soft play zone.

We got the opportunity to meet and pet lots of different animals including snakes, rabbits,
piglets, ponies and tortoises. Some of the children were even brave enough to have arat on
their head! We also got the chance to give some milk to some very cute lambs.

The children (and teachers!) had a really superb time; the children were extremely well-
behaved and made us all very proud.

What a fantastic day out!

Mrs Heather Hallam, Miss Beth Hayter, Miss Beth Adamson and Mr David Woodfine



